From: Bell, Alison 
Sent: 13 June 2019 08:15
To: Submit Appeal
Cc: Caroline Ford
Subject: APP/C3105/W/18/3216992 - Land off Berry Hill Road, Adderbury 

Good Morning

I refer to the appellant's email below withdrawing the above appeal.

I can confirm no further action will be taken on the appeal.

Please tell anyone you informed of the arrangements about the cancellation.

Kind Regards


Alison
Mrs Alison Bell
Major Casework Team
The Planning Inspectorate
3/J Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Temple Quay
Bristol
BS1 6PN


[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Matthew Symons  
Sent: 12 June 2019 17:06
To: Bell, Alison  
Cc: Caroline Ford 
Subject: Appeal 3216992: Land off Berry Hill Road, Adderbury 

Hello Alison, 

I am writing to inform you that the Appellant withdraws appeal 3216992.  

As you will see, I have cc’d the LPA but I have also informed them by phone this afternoon.  We will be working on a resubmission application which was validated last month, with a view to narrowing the issues between the LPA and Appellant. 

The LPA and Appellant had discussed seeking a deferral of the appeal but it is considered more appropriate to withdraw.     

Please could you confirm receipt of this email and that the appeal is now withdrawn?    

Thanks and regards, 
Matthew   


Matthew Symons BA MPlan MRTPI
Planning Manager
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